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00410327 Comments  
The manuscript is quite well written. The methods are adequate. The results justify the 
conclusions drawn. It would be useful for the readers to include the discussion of 
PMID:10535873. 
 
 To Authors 
Answer: Since we understand the review’s suggestion, we cited that H. pylori infection and 
MALT development as reference number: [20]. We added the sentence into case and 
discussion section as follows: 
 
Case  
The patient was Helicobacter. Pylori (H. pylori) negative with the titer of the H. pylori 
antibody under 3.0 U/mL. 
 
Discussion 
Previous study has shown that H. pylori-induced T-cell plays an important role in gastric 
mucosa-associated lymphoid tissue lymphoma development. However, H. pylori was 
negative in this case, thus other mechanisms have been suggested.   
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